Cradley, Herefordshire, WR13 5NG Tel: 01886 880315

Email: admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk
Web: www.cradleyschool.org.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Donna Jones BA (Hons)

20th June 2022

## Dear Parents,

We are delighted that you have chosen Cradley Primary School for your child. We are very excited to get to know you as parents and especially your child. In order to do this we would like to invite you to a meeting for parents on Wednesday 29th June at 6.00pm in Class 1. This is a change to the date in the Newsletter.

This meeting will be an opportunity for you to meet key staff, governors and other parents. We will give you information about your child starting school and will also give you an opportunity to ask questions.

There are some transition arrangements in place here at school between Nursery and Class 1 but there are other events we would like to invite your children to, in order to make the transition to school as successful as possible.

Friday 8th July and 15th July - Transition Afternoons.

If children are already in Nursery that day you do not need to do anything. If your child does not attend Nursery on Friday please bring them to the school office at 1pm and collect from the Nursery door at 2.45pm.

Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> July – Teddy Bear's Picnic, 11.30am to 1pm.

Parents invited to stay for drink and cake. Picnic will be provided by FoCS.

Monday 18<sup>th</sup> July - Arrive at school at 8.45am. Miss Grizzell will meet you at the Nursery door. Collection from the same door at 3.00pm. Children will need to order lunch or bring a packed lunch that day.

If you are unable to come to the parents meeting, please can you email the school office so that we can get the relevant information out to you as soon as possible.

We look forward to meeting you.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs D Jones

Headteacher















